
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

June 28, 2012
Please note: No Meeting Next Week.
     The Gears
Present: Tim, Judy, Joe, Janet, President Michael
It was a very small group today, but we still had fun. Of course, Judy had many stories to tell. 

President Michael read a thank-you note from Chris that was sent to members via e-mail.  Chris thanked the Club for honoring him with a Paul Harris Fellow. 

Former Everett Rotarian and President John Murphy rode for MS last weekend. Please support him with a donation.  

John writes:

For the fourth straight year I will be riding in the Cape Cod Getaway a

2 day 150 mile bike ride to benefit Multiple Sclerosis.The ride is on June 23rd and 24th and I am hoping that you can make a donation to support me in the ride and help to find a cure.

I've registered for the Bike MS Ride, Cape Cod Getaway because I want to do something for the people whose MS has been diagnosed -- and because I want to do everything to prevent more people from learning what it means to live with this disease. Our Team name Pep's Peddlers is for John Pipitone (Pep) and I ride for him, but more importantly I ride for my brother Patrick.  He is not as lucky as Pep who rides with us and I want to do all I can to help find solutions for this awful disease.  Today, there is no cure for Multiple Sclerosis, and with diagnosis occurring most frequently between the ages of 20 and 50, many individuals face a lifetime filled with unpredictability.

The National Multiple Sclerosis Society, Central New England Chapter will use funds collected from the Cape Cod Getaway to not only support research for a world free of MS, but also to provide programs that address the needs of people living with MS today. Because we can end this disease by simply riding a bike, because we have chosen to help thousands of people through a contribution to the Bike MS Ride, we are now getting closer to the hour when no one will have to hear the words, "You have MS."

I appreciate your past support and anything you can do to help me reach my goal for this year.

If you would like to make a donation you can send me a check payable to the MS Society (13 Duane Drive, North Reading, MA 01864) or donate on-line using the following link to my personal page.

http://main.nationalmssociety.org/site/TR/Bike/MAMBikeEvents?px=6156874&

pg=personal&fr_id=17563 

Thank you for your consideration.

John

PS- When donating on-line please be careful that you have John Murphy - Team Pep's Peddlers.
It’s not too late to help out John.  He is still taking donations to meet his goal.
NO MEETING NEXT WEEK.  HAVE A HAPPY AND SAFE FOURTH!!!!!!!

